
P.O. Box A
290 West Street

West Rockport, ME 04865

(207) 236-4876
800-654-8800

Fax: (207) 236-8517

www.seacoastsecurity.com

Visit us on Facebook, 
LinkedIn and Instagram!

BRANCH OFFICES

Bangor, ME:
32 Lexington Drive
Hermon, ME 04401

Caribou, ME:

159 Bennett Rd, Suite 3
Caribou, ME 04736

Freeport, ME:

4 Summer Street
Freeport, ME 04032

Greenville, ME:
35 Pritham Ave.

Center Suite
Greenville, ME 04441

Waterville, ME:
270 KMD, 3 KMD Plaza
Waterville, ME 04901

Portsmouth, NH:
280 Heritage Ave., Unit C
Portsmouth, NH 03801

Montpelier, VT: 
81 River St., Suite 205
Montpelier, VT 05602

**If you refer a friend to 
Seacoast Security and 

they sign a contract with 
us, you’ll receive 3 free 
months of monitoring! 

(up to $100)
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We are hiring!

See our website seacoastsecurity.com or call Jackie in 
Human Resources at 800-654-8800 for openings!

Happy Spring!

As we all know by now, just because the 
calendar says it is spring, does not necessarily 
mean the temps will immediately reflect our much-
needed break from freezing cold, snow and ice. 
I, for one, can’t wait for golf, planting gardens and 
fishing lines in the water. 

As you do your spring cleaning, please don’t forget about your 
security system. Refresh yourself with who’s on your contact lists 
and check your cameras, are they sharp and clear? Don’t forget 
to test your system. Not sure how? Give our monitoring team in 
Rockport a call and they will put your system on test and coach 
you through all you need to know! 

In addition to testing your system, please keep watch over your 
basements for water flow. Nothing ruins a good finished 
basement like a foot of water! Water damage can happen quickly 
and without notice. If you have issues with or the potential for 
moisture in your home, call us to learn about our water sensors. 
They can save you a lot of headache by warning you of a water 
issues before you have major damage.

In closing I just want to thank you all for entrusting Seacoast 
Security to protect your family, home or business. It’s a job we 
all take very seriously and are happy to do it.

Have a fantastic spring!

Stephen Haynes, Owner

http://www.seacoastsecurity.com/
https://seacoastsecurity.com/


What Our Customers are Saying…

Thanks, Rob, for going way above and beyond and making sure that this feel-good 
start up gets rolling in the right direction. We needed a lot of guidance and you have 
been available at every step. Much appreciated. 
– Jim F.

We would be happy to recommend Seacoast Security to friends and family. The 
installation process went very smoothly and all of the staff we worked with were very 
knowledgeable and helpful. When we have called with a question, whether technical 
or alarm related, the response was very prompt and helpful. 
– Jim and Karen C. 
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Rick Johnson – Rockport office, 30 years Juliana Haynes – Freeport office, 5 years

Laura Flanders – Rockport office, 20 years Rebecca Behling – Portsmouth office, 5 years

Chris Pearson – Rockport office, 20 years Kristin Watson – Rockport office, 5 years

Matt Brady – Hermon office, 15 years Joanna Sylvester – Rockport office, 5 years

Dave Busch – Montpelier office, 10 years Steve Smith – Portsmouth office, 5 years

Patrick Splaine – Hermon office, 10 years Tony Monfiletto – Rockport office, 5 years

Meghan Harwood – Rockport office, 10 years April White – Rockport office, 5 years

Nick Cassidy – Hermon office, 10 years

Anniversaries In 2023!!

https://seacoastsecurity.com/
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